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Soul Cents Bookkeeping Accessibility Policy

At Soul Cents Bookkeeping, we are committed to ensuring that our website is accessible to

everyone, including people with disabilities. We strive to provide a website experience that is

inclusive and easy to navigate for all users.

Accessibility Standards

We aim to conform to the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) 2.1 Level AA, which are

widely recognized and respected standards for website accessibility.

Ongoing Improvements

We are continuously working to enhance the accessibility of our website. Our efforts include:

- Using clear headings and structure

- Maintaining keyboard navigability

- Using high contrast colors and legible fonts

- Regularly testing our website using accessibility tools

Third-Party Content

While we work to ensure accessibility on our own pages, some third-party content or tools (e.g.,

scheduling platforms or embedded services) may not be fully accessible. We encourage these

providers to offer accessible solutions and monitor their compliance.



Feedback and Contact Information

If you experience any difficulty accessing any part of our website, please let us know. We value your

feedback and will make every effort to resolve any issues promptly.

Contact us at:

Email: info@soulcentsbooks.com

Website: https://soulcentsbooks.com

Thank you for visiting Soul Cents Bookkeeping.


